
Maple Grove Township Board Meeting Minutes 
 

Meeting Date: 2018/09/17 - Presented by: Tish Yaros - Clerk 
 
Meeting called to order 7:00 PM.   All members of the board were present.   The 
minutes from the August 20th meeting were read and motion made by Yaros, seconded 
by Wendling, to approve.  Motion passed. 
 
Pat Andres noted that the SCBA tank testing will take place on September 24 and hose 
testing will be on September 25th.  He also noted that on October 5, they will be in the 
schools to teach fire safety and RIck Wendling will be painting the parking lot lines this 
week. 
 
Clerk Yaros reported that the cost to fulfill the FOIA request mentioned at the last 
meeting will be around $4,000.   A deposit is required before any work can begin.  She 
also noted that our law firm was very helpful and responsive to our questions. 
 
Trustee Wending noted that the next Planning Commission will be on October 1. 
Wendling also noted that the Parks Committee has hired OHM Advisors to help draw up 
a 5 year park plan and  encouraged everyone to attend the Public Input meeting on 
Sunday, September 30th at 6:00 p.m. at the Township Hall.  They are looking  to hear 
input on ideas for the new park.  
 
Supervisor Krupp reported that the Judge for the Misteguay agreement didn’t have an 
opinion and let the drain code prevail.  Tentatively, there will be another meeting on 
September 28th.  Krupp also noted that the Road Commission performed road patching 
on Ditch road, gravel road maintenance and shoulder maintenance.  
 
Treasurer Bishop read bills #18650 thru #18676 for a total of $26,823.82.  Motion made 
by Bishop seconded by Yaros to pay the bills as presented.   Motion passed.  
 
Motion made by Krupp to adjourn meeting, seconded by Wendling, meeting adjourned 
at 7:12 PM. 


